
The President of the Federal Court of Justice 

The Federal Public Prosecutor General at the Federal Court of Justice 

Invitation 
 

75 Years of Bundesgerichtshof and Bundesanwaltschaft



The President of the Federal Court of Justice and 
The Federal Public Prosecutor General at the Federal Court of Justice 

invite you to a ceremony to commemorate the 75th anniversary of the  
Federal Court of Justice and the Federal Prosecutor’s Office

at the Badisches Staatstheater Karlsruhe, 
 Hermann-Levi-Platz 1, 76137 Karlsruhe 

on Thursday the 30th of October 2025 at 11 a.m.

 
				        Bettina Limperg	 Jens Rommel



Notes:

The invitation is personal and non-transferable. Unregistered accompanying persons are 
not permitted.

We kindly ask for your reply to festakt@bgh.bund.de by 10 July 2025. 

You will have to present your admission ticket and your ID card or passport to the security 
personnel at the entrance control. Please do not bring any large pieces of luggage or bags 
and leave your jacket or coat in the cloakroom.

We process your personal data only for the purpose of organizing the event. The data will 
be deleted four weeks after the event. Photos and videos taken during the event will be 
used for press and public relations purposes.

After registration, you will receive your personal admission ticket and further information. 

Contact for any inquiries: 
tel.: + 49 721 159 4203 or + 49 721 159 2425, email: festakt@bgh.bund.de




